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I oppose the effort to make voting more difficult. 

 

Voting by mail is appreciated by citizens of all political perspectives. Politicians 

proposing restricting access to voting and/or making voting difficult or less accessible 

are trying to disenfranchise legal citizens and prevent political accountability. It’s 

shameful, cowardly, divisive, manipulative, and undemocratic.  


